
Reaching out during the pandemic 
 
During the COVID-19 pandemic, a large number of migrant workers have been 
facing multiple hardships and difficulties. With lockdowns being placed, and 
factories and workplaces being shut down, they have lost their supply of wages 
and are traveling long distances back to their hometowns with the absence of 
public transport. Many of them are now facing an uncertain future, with no means 
of accessing basic needs. Although they have makeshift shelters and disinfection 
methods, they are definitely not adequate in terms of quality and cleanliness.  
 
With the help of LEAPP India, Srihitha Vedire of class 11-D has started a 
fundraiser on ketto.org in collaboration with Habitat for Humanity India and is 
currently raising funds to supply hygiene and family essential kits to those who 
need adequate nutrition and sanitation facilities during this pandemic.  
 
 

 
 
 
Those who are interested in contributing to this fundraiser may contact Srihitha at 
the email ​7551@sanskritischool.edu.in  
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